
 
  

 
 

Fyvie, Rothienorman and Monquhitter Community Council 

 

17th April 2025 

 

Fairfield Battery Energy Storage Project for up to 49.9MW, on Land at Fairfield, Inverurie, AB51 5BL 

 

Dear Members,  

I am writing to you regarding Green Switch Capital Ltd’s proposal to develop a battery energy storage site, on Land at 

Fairfield, Inverurie, AB51 5BL. A Proposal of Application Notice (ref: ENQ/2024/1599) was resubmitted to Aberdeenshire 

Council on 7th April 2025. 

The first public consultation event was held on 4th December 2024, and the second public consultation event was held 

on 5th March 2025 at the Meikle Warte Village Hall, Meikle Wartle, AB51 5AA. Additionally, the Applicant has also 

engaged directly with neighbouring properties close to the site. The Applicant will hold a third public consultation event 

on Monday 28th April 2025 at the Meikle Warte Village Hall, Meikle Wartle, AB51 5AA.  

Public Consultation Event 3  

We would like to invite stakeholders and members of the public to find out more about the progression of the proposed 

development at a third public drop in consultation event on Monday 28th April, between 3:00pm and 6:00pm at Meikle 

Wartle Village Hall, Meikle Wartle, AB51 5AA. We would be happy for you to share details of the event with your 

constituents, and the event will also be publicised in a press advert at least seven days prior to the event.   

Attendees will be able to learn more about the project. Attendees will also be able to put questions to members of the 

project team, and provide valuable feedback. For those unable to attend, project information and a feedback survey 

can also be accessed via our project website: www.fairfieldesf.co.uk.  

Please note at this stage any comments made to the prospective applicant are not representations to the planning 

authority and if the prospective applicant submits an application there will be an opportunity for members of the 

public to make representations on that application to Aberdeenshire Council.  

Next Steps  

We would welcome the opportunity to meet with yourself to hear any specific concerns regarding the proposed 

development and to answer any specific queries. If you would like to meet, please contact Iain McMillan on 0131 

2855754 or by email at iain.mcmillan@locogen.com.  
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Yours faithfully,  

  

Iain McMillan   

  

Senior Consents Manager  

  

Locogen Consulting Ltd 

 
 


